
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

PRAYER FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS (FORMERLY THE KISSINGER FUND) 

GPBC will be accepting donations for the “George Kissinger” offering 

fund, June 5-June 12, 2022.  Our goal this year is $1,100.00.  Won’t 

you please help us meet this goal by praying and making a donation to 

the PBA Associational Missions? 

 

STANDING ROCK 

WMUV Week at Standing Rock, July 24-29, looks different for 2022!  

Due to the uncertainty surrounding COVID we will not take a large 

team to Standing Rock Indian Reservation this year.  
 

A smaller WMUV group will go and provide one day of a Vacation Bible 

School-type program for the nine communities we usually visit. The 

travel team will also visit each site with fun carnival games and a    

puppet show! 
 

How can you be involved? 

PRAY 

* Pray for our friends at Standing Rock. You can find prayer cards at 

https://www.wmuv.org/standing-rock 

* Pray for our team. 

* Pray for our partners at Tipi Wakan Ministries 
 

DONATE 

* Cash, Walmart or Amazon gift cards! These funds will be used to   

purchase school supplies for schools at Standing Rock, meals for  

community members, and supplies for the VBS program.  See any 

member of GPBC WMU for more information or to make contributions.  

There are envelopes on the WMU table for you to place your donation 

in.  We thank you for your continued support of our friends on the     

reservation.  

 

FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER 

There will be NO FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER on June 22, 2022. 
 

  

 

 

 


